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4th June 2025 

 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
For our Year 6 Summer production, the children have been working incredibly hard to produce the 
show, Do You Remember the First Time? This year, each of the Year 6 classes will participate in their 
own performance. Where possible, we would be grateful if some members of the alternate classes 
could support by singing on the alternative nights - please ask your child to speak to their class 
teachers if they are available to do so. As there are three Y6 classes, we will be carrying out the 
performances across three different nights. 
 
Please see below to find out the details regarding the show nights: 
 

• Monday 23rd June – Miss Maris’ class (The Turtles), 

• Tuesday 24th June – Miss Burgin’s class (The Toucans), 

• Wednesday 25th June – Mrs Palmer’s class (The Snow Leopards). 
 
The performances will begin at 5:30pm (approx. run time is one hour) and therefore, children will be 
asked to come at 5pm to get changed and be performance ready.  
 
We are aiming to provide the vast majority of costumes involved in this production. However, some 
may be asked to bring in clothes they already have. Costume information will be discussed with 
individual children well in advance.  
 
Wherever possible, we would like costumes in school, in a named carrier bag, by Friday 13th June. 
 
Tickets for the performances are priced at £2 (initial limit of 4 tickets per family). Tickets must be 
purchased in advance and will not be available to buy on the door. Please book your tickets via 
SchoolComms, your child will be assigned to the relevant performance dates.  You will not receive a 
paper ticket, instead we will check ticket numbers on the door for each family. 
 
Many thanks for your support and we hope to see you for one of our performances! 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Miss Maris, Miss Burgin and Mrs Palmer  
Year 6 Teachers 
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